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“Putting patients first is the bedrock of what we do.”
Southwestern Hearing Centers named in top 10 service companies 
for medical equipment in America.
St. Louis, Mo, 7/06/2022. Southwestern Hearing Centers, a family owned, 30-clinic hearing aid provider in the St. Louis and Illinois bi state area, announced today that it was named one of the Top 10 Medical Equipment Service Companies in the US by Healthcare Business Review.  Confirming that a patient centered approach based on a high level of service, coupled with cutting edge technology is a winning strategy. 
“It’s an honor to be recognized as one of the top in the entire country! Putting patients first is the bedrock of what we do,” said Brian Mario, president of Southwestern Hearing Centers.  “Our family is proud to continue the legacy across three generations that has focused on high quality hearing care for hundreds of thousands of patients and friends over years. Southwestern Hearing Centers is in business to help people. Period.” 
Healthcare Business Review strives to be the trusted source in navigating healthcare businesses in ever changing markets.  “We took a deep dive into the market trends to narrow down the list of companies delivering robust medical equipment maintenance and services,” states Healthcare Business Review.
Southwestern Hearing Centers really excels at putting a personalized focus on hearing better.  Making patients comfortable as they are guided through the process of selecting a hearing device that meets their lifestyle needs and their hearing loss.  
“Offering award winning hearing technology delivered with the highest quality service is what we do best.” said Marino 
Southwestern Hearing Centers
30 locations throughout St. Louis bi-state area
To learn more contact Brian Marino at 636-946-8111.

About Southwestern Hearing Centers: Southwestern Hearing Centers is a family-owned business with more than 75 years and 3 generations of experience in the hearing industry. At Southwestern Hearing Centers we believe your quality of life directly relates to your level of hearing loss. That's why we believe in finding a way to bring back your hearing. We are completely dedicated to ending the struggles of hearing loss and making your world a better place to live. Our 30 convenient offices can be found throughout Missouri and Illinois 
Healthcare Business Review
Through print and digital magazine, website and newsletter.  It offers readers high-quality informative business news, industry insider’s views, and usable market research.  
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